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Rules Committee,

It is long past the time when the electoral college served any useful function. Today, where
you live has little to do with your access to information. It is also a violation of the 14th
amendment to skew one person's vote over another; we all should have equal representation
before the law, and so it must end.

Barry Kaine
barrydkaine@gmail.com
NE Faloma Rd.
PORTLAND, Oregon 97211
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